
Aaron Brown
#289304 | April 12, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft 

I am once again emailing the city of Portland to support the Shelter to Housing Continuum. I hope
you'll include the amendments proposed by Portland: Neighbors Welcome for greater shelter
flexibility and I hope you'll extend the Housing State of Emergency. 

Testimony is presented without formatting.


